
Thank you very much to all of you who have been praying for me and 
for Carrie as we move to Perth and prepare for Saturday’s 
Consecration service at the beautifully restored St Ninian’s 
Cathedral. As I take a couple of days for retreat and prayer before 
the service, I wanted to let you know how much I’m looking forward 
to serving as your bishop, and to invite you to pray with me that the 
Consecration won’t just be about ordaining a new bishop but also be 
about renewing the whole Diocese, its congregations, communities 
and individual members, all of us, and that God will richly bless our 
life together.  
 
Bp-Elect Ian   


